
Continuing to Empower 
Our Community at COVID-
19 Alert Level 4 
  
 

 

Our Response to Covid-19  
 

Alpine Energy is heartened by the way South Canterbury has banded together during these 
unprecedented times and would like to say thank you. This only heightens our commitment 
to provide a safe and reliable power network to all our customers as we all work together to 
eliminate COVID-19.  

As we move into Level 3 on Tuesday 28th April 2020, we would like to assure you that our 
works will remain the same, the majority of our people will continue working remotely from 
home and our crews will be safely attending to outages and any other incidents that may 
arise.   

If you do see our crew out onsite, please show respect by adhering to the Covid-19 
guidelines set by the Government. In the 
event of an emergency, dial 111 for help.  

If you require any services from Alpine 
Energy, simply contact us on 0800 66 11 77 
or via email mailbox@alpineenergy.co.nz  
We also have a Facebook page that is 
available for you to view, simply type in 
Alpine Energy in the search bar to find us.  

Alpine Energy prides themselves in 
supporting this incredible community, so continue to look after each other, stay safe and 
adhere to restrictions – together we can do this.  
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